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If you would like to comment on this proposed change, you may attend the SFMTA Public Hearing or file your 
comments in writing before the hearing: 

• Email:   MTABoard@SFMTA.com with subject line “43-44 Transit Lanes Project” 
• Mail:   Attn: SFMTA Board of Directors  

One South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103-5417 
• Public Hearing: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 

For the most up-to-date information on how to participate and provide public comment during 
the hearing, visit SFMTA.com/Board or call 415.646.4470 

 415.646.4470: For free interpretation services, please submit your request 48 hours in advance of meeting. / 如果需要免費口

語翻譯，請於會議之前48小時提出要求。/ Para servicios de interpretación gratuitos, por favor haga su petición 48 horas antes 
de la reunión. / Для бесплатных услуг устного перевода просьба представить ваш запрос за 48 часов до  
начала собрания. 
 
All comments will be reviewed by project staff and will be entered into the public record. Comments will be 
considered by the Board before a decision is made. 
 

SFMTA.com/TempLanes43-44 

Proposed for permanent implementation:  

Conversion of temporary transit lanes to permanent transit 
lanes on Presidio Avenue:  
Southbound, for one block from Euclid to Sutter streets 
 

Conversion of temporary transit lanes to permanent transit 
lanes on Masonic Avenue: 
Southbound, for one block from Fell to Oak streets 
 

Conversion of temporary transit lanes to permanent transit 
lanes on Bosworth Street: 
Westbound from Lippard to Elk streets 
 
Conversion of temporary left turn restrictions to permanent 
left turn restrictions on Masonic Avenue: 
• Northbound and southbound at Page, Hayes, Grove, Fulton streets 
and Golden Gate Avenue  
• Northbound at Turk Boulevard 

 

Detailed legislation and project information is available at 
SFMTA.com/TempLanes43-44. Or contact Shalon Rogers, Public 
Relations Officer, at 415.646.2350 or TellMuni@SFMTA.com. 

In 2021, the SFMTA implemented temporary 
changes to assist the 43 Masonic and 44 
O’Shaughnessy on segments of Presidio, 
Masonic and Woodside Avenues as well as 
Laguna Honda Boulevard and Bosworth Street. 
And a majority of those who took our 
evaluation survey support maintaining these 
transit lanes and other improvements.  Based 
on these positive results, the SFMTA is 
proposing to make most of these changes 
permanent. 
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For information on how to 
participate in the hearing and 
to view shared materials, visit: 
SFMTA.com/Board 
 
 

To ensure your comment on any 
item on the agenda is received by 
the Board in advance of the 
meeting, please send an email to 
MTABoard@SFMTA.com by 5pm 
on Monday, January 17, or call 
415.646.4470. 
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